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This permit should be denied due to the destructive nature of South32's project for the watershed of
the Patagonia Mountains. South32 nor ADEQ can show definitively that this project will NOT
destroy this watershed. The models that South32 are using are simply not detailed enough and there
is not enough known about the geology of the area to demonstrate that this project will not destroy
the watershed. And to top it all off, South32 is not a trusted source of information for the analysis ...
their data cannot be counted on as witnessed by the many criminal charges that this company has
been brought up on in many countries and under many jurisdictions far removed from Arizona.
South32 is simply not to be trusted, certainly not with the geology modeling or our water.


